
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
CCIL Announces New Executive Director 
 
 
Toronto (December 1, 2021) – The Board of Directors of the Canadian Council of 
Independent Laboratories (CCIL) is pleased to announce that Alnoor (Al) Nathoo has 
been appointed Executive Director of the organization, effective December 1. 
 
 

 
Alnoor (Al) Nathoo 

 
Al Nathoo, P. Eng., is a materials engineering consultant with over 40 years of 
professional experience specializing in the evaluation of asphaltic concrete, Portland 
cement concrete and other construction materials.  
 
Al has been an active participant in CCIL and previously the Canadian Testing 
Association (CTA). He has served on the CCIL Board of CCIL for over 20 years, 
including two years as President. He also served as CCIL’s Executive Director from 
2017 to 2019.  
 
Al was also Vice President and Secretary Treasurer of CCIL, Chair of the CCIL / 
Ministry of Transportation Ontario (MTO) Liaison Committee, and Chair of the CTA 
Asphalt Certification Program Administration Committee.  
 
“On behalf of the Board of Directors, we welcome Al Nathoo back to CCIL and look 
forward to his leadership and guidance in the years ahead,” said CCIL President Trevor 
Gluck.  



In accepting this position, Mr. Nathoo said: “I’m delighted to be returning to the 
organization that has made such a positive contribution to the growth and success of 
our industry, and I’m eager to help move CCIL forward as it continues its mission of 
championing the interests of members, promoting the highest standards, and providing 
advice to governments and regulators across Canada.” 
 
About CCIL 
 
The Canadian Council of Independent Laboratories (CCIL) is a federally incorporated, 
non-profit organization that represents the independent, private-sector testing 
laboratories in Canada. There are over 460 member facilities across the country. 
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For further information, please visit www.ccil.com or contact:  
Megan Stephens 
PR POST 
megan@prpost.ca  
 
 


